


Good afternoon Mr Redfern,

I write to you further to the below email.

I note that we have not yet received a response to confirm whether you will be attending Issue
Specific Hearing 2 on Environmental Matters on behalf of the Council for British Archaeology.
The hearing is due to be held on Thursday and Friday this week.

As the Council for British Archaeology has been invited to attend the hearing by the Examining
Authority, it would be helpful if you were please able to advise whether you are able to attend
proceedings.

Kind regards,

George Harrold
Case Manager
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov
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